
Hello Representatives,  
I fully oppose the entire HB3063, however, if you must continue on with it, please consider some 
amendments. I fully believe education with materials from independent (no vested interested, 
especially financial) sources can help the public make informed decisions regarding vaccines. An 
acceptable amendment would be to require more education modules before a religious or philosophical 
exemption is granted. This preserves civil liberties, religious freedom, and public health.  
 
Also, I highly suggest submitting a bill like this recent one in WA:  
https://app.leg.wa.gov/billsummary?BillNumber=8012&Year=2019&initiative&fbclid=IwAR3dEJ_3Jo3dvI
YYONjQesrgUSi0gGL4XSTPRiaiHK7e7gz-dZSzpvcf6H4 
 

 
 
Thank you, 
Jennifer Burkart 
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